October 20, 2010

Editorial Team

UBC Medical Journal
2750 Heather Street
Vancouver, BC
V5Z 4M2 Canada

Dear Editor,

Enclosed please find our submission of a case report on a patient with a previously undiagnosed hepatocellular carcinoma presenting with rupture. We feel that this case report would be of a great educational value to health professionals in different fields and at different levels of training, as it highlights the often non-specific nature of presentation of this unfortunately fairly common malignancy and the importance of having a high clinical suspicion for it in appropriate patient populations.

The following key words could be used to describe the article: hepatocellular carcinoma, hepatitis B virus, tumour rupture, transarterial embolization.

This document is an original work that has not been submitted for consideration to any publication venue other than the UBC Medical Journal. We would like to submit it for the consideration of publication in the Case Reports section of UBCMJ. 

All of the authors are aware of and agree to the manuscript contents. The patient whose case is presented is also aware of this submission and has given his informed written consent to it. 

The following is the list of authors with pertinent affiliations, in order of appearance. Authors 1 and 2 contributed equally to this work. 
1. Inna Sekirov, BSc, (corresponding author), Vancouver Fraser Medical Program 2011, Faculty of Medicine, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

2. Carrie Yeung, BSc, Vancouver Fraser Medical Program 2011, Faculty of Medicine, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

3. Dr. Allison C. Harris, MD, Vancouver General Hospital, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

4. Dr. Jennifer Montis, MD, Vancouver General Hospital, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

5. Dr. Albert Chang, MD, Vancouver General Hospital, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

6. Dr. Eric M. Yoshida, MD, Vancouver General Hospital, University of British Columbia, Vancouver BC

We would like to recommend the following experts in the presented field for review of this manuscript:

1. Stephen W. Chung, Department of Surgery, VGH

2. Sharlene Gill, Division of Medical Oncology (BCCA)

3. Stephen Ho, Division of Radiology, VGH

We thank you in advance for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Inna Sekirov. 

